
 

 

 

 
October 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BGLC School Shop 
 
You may be aware from previous years that school offered the provision of selling learning resources to 
students via an online school shop. This is now available once more and to purchase items available from 
the shop, we have prepared a stock list for you, as a Weduc form. 
 
To obtain items from the shop: 

1. Open the form on Weduc: BGLC Shop List for Learning Resources 
2. Complete the student details 
3. Tick the box for the items you wish to purchase 
4. Submit the form - Reception office team staff will then process the request 
5. The total amount due will be allocated on Weduc-Squid to the offer:      

                                                    School Shop Payment for Learning Resources 
6. Make payment please 
7. The resources will then be delivered to the student, usually within a week. 

 
Items in the School Shop are listed under three categories: 

 GCSE Resources - For Years 10 and 11 
These are resources that will be beneficial to students during their GCSE studies. Most items are listed 
showing discounted prices, compared to RRPs. 

 
 A Level Resources  - For Post 16 students 

Again these are resources specific to A level courses and most are discounted. 
 

 General Stationery 
Items listed in this category for your reference, but as they only small value items, we ask that your 
child is sent to school with cash to pay for them (correct change where possible please). All items are 
stocked in Reception and can be purchased at break or lunchtime. 

 
Key Stage 3 Resources – Years 7 to 9 
Please note that resources to support learning in years 7 to 9 are not stocked in the school shop, but in cases 
where we feel it would be beneficial for a student to use a revision guide/text book we will issue an invitation 
to parents/carers to purchase these specific items. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Debbie Lee 
Student Services Manager 
 


